
 

From: Bishop Mathes [mailto:bishopmathes@edsd.org]
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2013 1:33 PM
To: Meyers, Ruth
Cc: The Rev. Canon Allisyn Thomas (ThomasA@stpaulcathedral.org); Andrew Green
Subject: RE: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

Ruth,

Allisyn Thomas, the president of our deputation will be our representative.  Andrew Green, another San Diego deputy,  is more
than happy to help as well.  I am copying both on this  reply as a way of connecting them to you.  Secondly, I am attaching my
letter to the clergy outlining our protocol for same sex blessings which I issued after the 2009 GC.  I have not updated it after
2012 and will probably wait to see what the Supreme Court does on Prop 8.

Hope this is helpful.

Jim
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